
Contact: LouAnn  Gosselin

Stellantis statement in response to Unifor strike announcement

October 30, 2023,  Windsor, Ontario - We are extremely disappointed. We will continue to bargain in good faith until

an agreement is reached. We look forward to getting everyone back to work as soon as possible. 

 

 
-###-

Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


